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Dear Jenny & Gabriel,

Thank you for applying for the FY24 cycle of the New Mexico Tourism Department’s Destination
Forward Grant program (DFG).

The applications submitted displayed dedication and effort. They were reviewed by a panel to assess
eligibility and need for the program. Financial award amounts were determined based on DFG Tier, Track
and strength of application.

After careful review, we are pleased to inform you that the City of Bayard Union Hall Museum project
has been selected for participation in the Tier [A: Planning and Design portion of the program, with a
corresponding award of $50,000 for the FY2024 (July 2023 — June 2024) grant cycle.

Please confirm your interest in participating via e-mail to Holly Kelley, Tourism Development Director at
Holly Kelley@td.nm.us NO LATER THAN MONDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2023, so that we may schedule a
preliminary meeting.

Sincerely,

y%z% Aelley

Holly Kelley, Tourism Development Director
Holly Kelley(@td.nm.gov
505-629-8234




